
August 2018 

A Message  
from our Club... 

Upcoming Meetings 
Thursday, September 13 
Anchor Bay @ 7:00 pm 
Thursday, October 11 

Kellner International @ 7:00 pm 

 

 

Thank you to our 

members who  

volunteered for 

the Aqua Skiers at the State Tourna-

ment on July 21.  We heard back 

from our friends, and they were 

very grateful for our help.  It was a 

great way to spend the afternoon 

with other club members while  

giving back to the ski club.  We will 

be using the Aqua Skiers tables and 

chairs at Bingo!  

 

I hope everyone is enjoying summer so far!  Just thought we would pass on an 

extra newsletter for the year by sending one in August.  The days might be in the 

80’s and the planning for the upcoming snowmobile season are just as hot!!  OK, 

that was a little corny… what a perfect transition to my next point… the KELLNER 

CORNFEST.   

The Kellner Knights will once again be participating in the Cornfest this year.  We 

will be running the BINGO tent and selling 50/50 Raffles on Saturday 8/18/18 from 

noon until 5pm.  We could use a few people to help with bingo from 11a.m. to 

2:30pm. Thank you to those that have already signed up!    

We’ll also be having a float in the parade on Sunday 8/19/18 at noon.  Kids are 

welcome to ride on the float… even big kids!  We’ll be selling 50/50 raffle tickets 

also so if you can’t help out on Saturday, maybe you could on Sunday by selling 

raffle tickets? 

Why is this such a big deal?   

1. It provides great P.R. for the sport to let the community know that 

snowmobiling is here and present in the Kellner/Grand Rapids area. 

2. It promotes our club to let other snowmobilers (and future snowmobilers) 

know we exist as a club.  A voice for the sport locally.  A place that they can 

find friends to ride with.  A place to gain information about the sport at all 

levels.   

3. It is a fantastic fundraiser.  Ever since this event has been held, we’ve been 

able to increase our income so we can put it directly into our trials.  That 

means equipment, repairs, supplies, insurance, fuel… you get the idea!!   

So please look at your calendar and see if you can help in one of the above small 

ways to support our awesome sport. Please contact Sue Zirnhelt at 

zirnysm5@gmail.com or call 715-213-2541.  Again, we need help with bingo or 

raffle sales from 11am to 2:30pm on 8/18/18 or on Sunday, 8/19/18 with raffle 

sales throughout the day (whenever you can help.) 

Did you know? According to 2017 data… the average age of a snowmobiler is 42 - 

43 years old and that 95% of snowmobilers consider snowmobiling to be a family 

activity.  So, bring the family out to be a part of the upcoming events on the 

calendar this year.  We can’t wait to see you!!  Think snow!! 

Dan Guck, 715-451-0479 

 

 

 

  

 

www.kellnerknights.org 

Reminder that membership renewals 
can be done now so you can get your 
annual trail passes before the rush.  
Please start this process as soon as 
you are able!!  http://
kellnerknights.org/join-our-club/. 

Kellner Cornfest 
August 17 - 19, 2018 

We are hosting Bingo on Saturday. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KellnerKnights/?fref=ts
http://www.kellnerknights.org/
http://kellnerknights.org/join-our-club/
http://kellnerknights.org/join-our-club/


The May Meeting Minutes may be found on our webpage. 

 

Sept. 13 @ Anchor Bay Oct. 11  @ Kellner International Nov. 8 @ Chat R Box 

Dec. 13 @ The Ridges @ 5:30pm 
(Christmas Party & Meeting) 

Jan. 10 @ Chat R Box Feb. 14 @ The Ridges 

March  14 @ Kellner International April 11 @ Anchor Bay May 9 @ J’s UW 

Kellner Knights Club -  Regular Meeting Calendar @ 7pm 

October 21 
Landowner’s  Appreciation Dinner   

@ The Grand Rapids Lion’s Club              
Catered by Chat R Box  

December 13 
Christmas Party @ The Ridges 

Bring a dish to pass 

Special Event Dates                                                                               
Additional information on these events will be coming your way  either through the 

mail, by email. It will also be posted on the Kellner Knights webpage & Facebook. 

Kellner Knights Club Renewal & Trail 
Passes Information  
 

Trail passes have been available to purchase since 
July 1, 2018. We encourage our members to renew 
their Kellner Knights Club membership by early fall so 
that you receive your trail pass prior to the trails 
opening. It is preferred you do this on-line through 
our webpage at http://kellnerknights.org/join-our-
club/ and pay on-line, however, you may print the 
membership form found to the right and mail it with 
your check if you prefer.  After you join the club, you 
will receive your AWSC membership number and 
may then apply for your Discounted Annual Trail Pass 
for the 2018-19 season through the AWSC website. 
Trail Pass registration and general information may 
be found on our webpage at http://
kellnerknights.org/trail-pass/ or at www.awsc.org.   
 
Did you know that the fine for riding without a WI 
Trail Pass is $250?  We hope you pass the word on to 
fellow snowmobilers and inform them of the need 
for trail passes. Encourage them to join a club if they 
do not belong to one already to qualify for the $10 
discounted pass (non-members will pay $30 per year 
for their trail pass.)  The club discounted Trail Pass 
receipt will be legal to ride with!  The receipt will be 
good for 3 weeks  from the date of purchase.  Just 
remember that the State of WI will continue to send 
out the trail passes, not the AWSC.   
 

 

 

Kellner Knights Snowmobile Club -  Kellner WI 

President - Dan Guck     Vice President - Justin Conner     Treasurer - Julie Becker      Secretary - Sue Zirnhelt 
Other Board Members -  Shawn Becker, Bobby Donahue, and David Moon 

Trail Boss - Mike Sievers     Groomer Boss- Josh Lassa 

http://kellnerknights.org/files/2018/08/May-2018-Meeting-Minutes.pdf
http://kellnerknights.org/join-our-club/
http://kellnerknights.org/join-our-club/
http://kellnerknights.org/trail-pass/
http://kellnerknights.org/trail-pass/
http://www.awsc.org


NEW SPONSORS - If you are a business owner or think that the organization you 
work for may be interested in sponsoring the Kellner Knights Snowmobile Club and 
the sport of snowmobiling, please contact Sue at zirnysm5@gmail.com.  We have 3 
sponsorship levels to select from with all levels including a Kellner Knights club 
membership ($30 value.)   Sue will send you a new sponsor packet with all the 
information your organization will need in deciding on the sponsorship level of their 
choice.  Some benefits of being a sponsor include promotion of the sponsor and our 
club members are loyal to all of our local sponsors and support them regularly year-
round!   So,  pass on the good news of becoming a Kellner Knights Club Sponsor! 

                                                                                                                                                         
Club Sponsors are very important to us.  When you patronize any of our sponsors, please be sure 

to thank them for their support of our trail system.  

 

 

                                                      
Castle Inspections, LLC 

Duane's Performance & Repair LLC  

Dwayne's Service Center  

Wagon Wheel Bar and Grill  


